July 2, 1973

Mr. BEarl Younker, Treasurer
Ocean View Investment Co., Inc.
P. O. Box 130

Kailua, Kona, Hawaii 96740

Dear Mr. Younker:

Pursuant to your letter of June 24, 1973,
we have officially withdrawn the petition by
Ocean View Investment Co., Inc. (A71-310) to
amend the land use district boundaries in the
Hawaiian Ocean View Ranchos Subdivision at
Ka'u, Hawaii.

Very truly yours,

TATSUQ FUJIMOTO
Executive Officer
cc: Paul Tajima
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OCEAN VIEW INVESTMENT COMPANY

R. Rt. #1 Box 130 (Hualalai Rd.) —
KAILUA-KONA, HAWAII 96740 =Y

June 24, 1973 -
Mr. Tatsuo Fujimoto State of Hawail
ILand Use Commission 1AND USE COMMISSION

P.0. Box 2359
Honolulu, HI 96804

Dear Mr. Fujimoto:

In going through my files, I found the enclosed letter from you to Dr, Thomas
M., Mar,

Since Dr. Mar is on extended vacation and I have no way of knowing whether or not
he has replied to your letter, as a convenience to you, I will reply now.

Please consider this letter a formal withdrawal, on behalf of Ocean View In-
vestment Co., of our boundary amendment petition (471-310).

I trust this will enable you to close your files on this matter.

OCEAN VAIEW INVESTMENT CO., Ine.

Phone 329:1936 324-0115




May 17, 1973

Dr., Thomas M., Mar, President
Ocean View Investment Co., Inc.
P. O, Box 98

Kailua~-Kona, Hawaii 96740

Subject: Petition by Ocean View Investment Co,,
Inc., (A71=310) to 2mend the Land Use
District Boundary at Ka'u, Hawaii

Dear Dr., Mars

In view of the fact that a special permit was
issued to Ocean View Investment Co., Inc, (3P72-132)
for the particular property covered under the above
petition and for the same purposes, we would appre-
ciate receiving a letter from you to formally with-
draw the boundary amendment petition (A71-310) so
that we may be able to close our files on this
matter.,

Very truly yours,

TATSUO FUJIMOTO
Executive Officer

ccs Earl Younker Enterprises
Paul Tajima -
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